
 

Topic 

 

This month is ‘Black History 

Month’. We have been thinking 

about how ‘All are Welcome’ in 
our school and how we can be 

welcoming to others. We have 
spoken about the different 

languages that our class 

members can speak.  
 

Mathematics and Literacy 

In Maths this week we have been focussing on the number 1. We developed our 
awareness of the value of 1. We looked at 1 in terms of money (one pence) and time 

(1’o’clock).  

We have continued to learn some letter sounds (phonemes) this week. We have learnt 
the letter sounds g, o, c and k. We have also been talking about what makes us good 

at learning. We read a variety of stories that promote having characteristics such as 
investigating and exploring, participating, and making choices.  

Parent’s comments on learning this week:  

As we are unable to send out our weekly 

information in the children’s individual books, we 
would love you to share your comments with us 

via email to: reception@st-

margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk Please feel 
free to share comments, photos and anything 

your child has been doing at home that we can 

share in Reception. 

Homework 
 

Play ‘shopkeepers’ with your child. 
Can they count how many objects 

are in the shop? Maybe you could 

swap the role of customer and 

shopkeeper. 
 

Thank You 

Date given: Friday 16th October 2020 

Dear Parents and 

Carers 

Please ensure that your child has 
wellies in school as we play out in all 

weathers. 

Also, please ensure that you child 

comes to school on Friday in their P.E 
kit. They can wear joggers and their 

school jumper as the weather is 

getting colder. The children can also 
wear trainers. Please remember 

to return on or 

before Thursday. 


